[bookmark: _GoBack]To: Email address of your MPP  
Subject: An invitation from your constituent
As an involved constituent in your riding, I’d like to encourage you to accept an invitation from the Canadian Pulmonary Fibrosis Foundation (CPFF) to attend its first Queen’s Park reception on December 4, 2019 from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. in the Legislative Dining Room in the Main Legislative Building. 
As a person living with (or As a person caring for a family member with – or As a person who has lost a family member to ) pulmonary fibrosis, I urge to you to attend the session to learn about pulmonary fibrosis, the concerns of our community in Ontario, the current gaps in care, and cost-saving, quality-care recommendations to address these concerns.  
If you are able to attend, please RSVP by November 27, 2019 to puneet.luthra@gmail.com.
Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of my request and I look forward to your response.
Respectfully, Your name
Your address and your phone number. 
